
THE FIRST (VIRTUAL) SPRuCe CME SESSION:
WEDNESDAY DECEMBER 2nd, 7:30-9pm

Please contact SPRUCE@rccbc.ca for more information

Sustainable Pediatric Rural Care (SPRuCe) is a new network developed by pediatricians Dr. Kirsten 
Miller and Dr. Jenny Retallack with the support of the Rural Coordination Centre of BC. The goal of 
this network is to connect pediatric providers (pediatricians, family physicians, residents, and nurse 
practitioners) who have an interest in supporting and sustaining excellence in pediatric care in rural 
and remote communities across British Columbia. 

Then you need to know about

SPRuCe
Sustainable Pediatric Rural Care

 

Are you a Pediatrician in Cranbrook, Port Hardy, Nelson, Penticton or a 
similar rural community?

 
Are you an Urban Pediatrician interested in supporting rural pediatric 

care?

SPRuCe will kick off with a 4 part MOC accredited virtual CME series.

Full Program
 

Register here 

This program was co-developed between 
Rural Coordination Centre of BC and BC 
Pediatric Society and was planned to achieve 
scientific integrity, objectivity and balance.

This event is an Accredited Group Learning Activity (Section 1) as defined by the Maintenance of
Certification Program of the Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada, and has been
approved by UBC CPD for up to 1.5 MOC Section 1 Group Learning credits for each of the 4 sessions.

Mainpro+ participants are eligible to claim Royal College of Physicians and Surgeons of Canada 
Maintenance of Certification Accredited Section 1 activity credits (maximum 50 credits per cycle) for 
Group Learning Certified Activities.

mailto:SPRUCE@rccbc.ca
https://rccbc.ca/spruce
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScBlBkuVea8pgKN8uecJaFJFr4swpyWzPRwSAu-qz9EpeX1dQ/viewform?usp=sf_link

